
 

 

Hafa Adai SHRM Guam Members, 

 I hope this email reaches everyone in the best of spirits!  The summer is fast approaching and hard to believe that 
we are almost through half of 2018.   

 As I shared in previous SHRM Breakfast Briefings, SHRM Guam Chapter will be conducting elections for the 2019 
– 2020 SHRM Guam Chapter Board of Directors.  The term is a two year commitment, effective dates are January 
1, 2019 to December 31, 2020. 

 We hope that many, if not some, will consider running for a seat for the new board.  The new board will be under 
the leadership of Charlotte Huntsman, SHRM-CP, PHR.   

 The following positions are available and the attached description of each position is provided. 

• President Elect 
• Vice President of Programs 
• Vice President of Legislative Affairs 
• Vice President of Membership 
• Treasurer 
• Assistant Treasurer/Registrar 
• Secretary 
• Vice President of Public Sector HR 
• Vice President of Public Relations 
• Student Chapter Liaison 

 The election process is as follows: 

 Call for nominations starting June 8, 2018 until July 1, 2018  

o All nominees must be in good standing member and current membership with SHRM National 
o All nominees will be contacted to confirm acceptance/declination of nomination between July 2-

20 
• Election will start August 15, 2018 and will close August 29, 2018 
• Election Results will be announced at the September 7, 2018 SHRM Annual Conference 

The Election Committee consists of SHRM members who are not affiliated or part of the SHRM Board of 
Directors.  Attached is a brief description of each of the Board positions. 

 Please consider being a part of the SHRM Board of Directors by submitting your nominations.  All nominations 
must be submitted to: shrmelection@yahoo.com. 

 Wishing you all a great start to the summer season! 

  
Warm Regards, 
Rose Ayuyu Morales, SHRM-CP, PHR 
President 
SHRM Guam Chapter 
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